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As recognized, adventure as competently as experience roughly lesson, amusement, as with ease as pact
can be gotten by just checking out a books duty and desire fitzwilliam darcy gentleman 2 pamela aidan
then it is not directly done, you could put up with even more in the region of this life, more or less
the world.
We have the funds for you this proper as well as easy way to get those all. We give duty and desire
fitzwilliam darcy gentleman 2 pamela aidan and numerous books collections from fictions to scientific
research in any way. in the course of them is this duty and desire fitzwilliam darcy gentleman 2 pamela
aidan that can be your partner.
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Unbreakable Duty And Desire Fitzwilliam Darcy
Whether they're YA rom-coms or period dramas, these novels feature a budding romance between two
opposing characters (Think: Elizabeth Bennet and Mr ... and duty become tangled with desire ...

³There was little danger of encountering the Bennet sisters ever again.² Jane Austen's classic novel
Pride and Prejudice is beloved by millions, but little is revealed in the book about the mysterious and
handsome hero, Mr. Darcy. And so the question has long remained: Who is Fitzwilliam Darcy? Pamela
Aidan's trilogy finally answers that long-standing question, creating a rich parallel story that follows
Darcy as he meets and falls in love with Elizabeth Bennet. Duty and Desire, the second book in the
trilogy, covers the "silent time" of Austen's novel, revealing Darcy's private struggle to overcome his
attraction to Elizabeth while fulfilling his roles as landlord, master, brother, and friend. When Darcy
pays a visit to an old classmate in Oxford in an attempt to shake Elizabeth from his mind, he is set
upon by husband-hunting society ladies and ne'er-do-well friends from his university days, all with
designs on him -- some for good and some for ill. He and his sartorial genius of a valet, Fletcher, must
match wits with them all, but especially with the curious Lady Sylvanie. Irresistibly authentic and
entertaining, Duty and Desire remains true to the spirit and events of Pride and Prejudice while
incorporating fascinating new characters, and is sure to dazzle Austen fans and newcomers alike.
³There was little danger of encountering the Bennet sisters ever again.² Jane Austen's classic novel
Pride and Prejudice is beloved by millions, but little is revealed in the book about the mysterious and
handsome hero, Mr. Darcy. And so the question has long remained: Who is Fitzwilliam Darcy? Pamela
Aidan's trilogy finally answers that long-standing question, creating a rich parallel story that follows
Darcy as he meets and falls in love with Elizabeth Bennet. Duty and Desire, the second book in the
trilogy, covers the "silent time" of Austen's novel, revealing Darcy's private struggle to overcome his
attraction to Elizabeth while fulfilling his roles as landlord, master, brother, and friend. When Darcy
pays a visit to an old classmate in Oxford in an attempt to shake Elizabeth from his mind, he is set
upon by husband-hunting society ladies and ne'er-do-well friends from his university days, all with
designs on him -- some for good and some for ill. He and his sartorial genius of a valet, Fletcher, must
match wits with them all, but especially with the curious Lady Sylvanie. Irresistibly authentic and
entertaining, Duty and Desire remains true to the spirit and events of Pride and Prejudice while
incorporating fascinating new characters, and is sure to dazzle Austen fans and newcomers alike.
Retells Jane Austen's "Pride and Prejudice" from Darcy's perspective and follows his private struggles
to shake off his feelings for Elizabeth after dissuading Bingley from wooing Jane, a period during which
he visits an old classmate from Oxford and is pursued by husband-hunting society ladies.
This thrilling conclusion to the Fitzwilliam Darcy, Gentleman trilogy recounts the climactic events of
Jane Austen’s Pride and Prejudice from its enigmatic hero’s point of view. One of the most beloved
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romantic heroes in all of literature, Fitzwilliam Darcy remains an enigma even to Jane Austen’s most
devoted fans. But with this concluding volume in the Fitzwilliam Darcy, Gentleman trilogy, novelist and
Austen aficionada Pamela Aidan at last gives readers the man in full. These Three Remain follows a
humbled Darcy on the journey of self-discovery after Elizabeth Bennet’s rejection of his marriage
proposal, in which he endeavors to grow into the kind of gentleman he’s always dreamed of being.
Happily, a chance meeting with Elizabeth during a tour of his estate in Derbyshire offers Darcy a new
opportunity to press his suit, but his newfound strengths are put to the test by an old nemesis, George
Wickham. Vividly capturing the colorful historical and political milieu of the Regency era, Aidan writes
in a style evocative of her literary progenitor, but with a wit and humor very much her own. While
staying faithful to the people and events in Austen’s original, she adds her own fascinating cast of
characters, weaving a rich tapestry out of Darcy’s past and present that will beguile his admirers anew.
The first installment in Pamela Aidan’s irresistible trilogy, An Assembly Such As This takes us into the
world of Jane Austen’s Fitzwilliam Darcy. “She is tolerable; but not handsome enough to tempt me.” So
begins the timeless romance of Fitzwilliam Darcy and Elizabeth Bennet in Pride and Prejudice. Jane
Austen's classic novel is beloved by millions, but little is revealed in the book about the mysterious
and handsome hero, Mr. Darcy. And so the question has long remained: Who is Fitzwilliam Darcy? In An
Assembly Such as This, Pamela Aidan finally answers that long-standing question. In this first book of
her Fitzwilliam Darcy, Gentleman trilogy, she reintroduces us to Darcy during his visit to Hertfordshire
with his friend Charles Bingley and reveals Darcy's hidden perspective on the events of Pride and
Prejudice. As Darcy spends more time at Netherfield supervising Bingley and fending off Miss Bingley's
persistent advances, his unwilling attraction to Elizabeth grows—as does his concern about her
relationship with his nemesis, George Wickham. Setting the story vividly against the colorful historical
and political background of the Regency, Aidan writes in a style comfortably at home with Austen but
with a wit and humor very much her own. Aidan adds her own cast of fascinating characters to those in
Austen's original, weaving a rich tapestry from Darcy's past and present. Austen fans and newcomers
alike will love this new chapter of the most famous romance of all time.
It is Christmas, 1797, and thirteen year-old Master Fitzwilliam Darcy is returning from his first term
at Eton in full anticipation of the holidays. Soon, he and his family will leave their fashionable
London home for Pemberley, their Derbyshire estate, to prepare for the arrival of his irrepressible
cousin Richard and the rest of his Matlock relations. But when Darcy arrives in London, he learns that
his mother is ill. Her doctor's prognosis is dire--Lady Anne cannot survive another year! As Christmas
approaches, Darcy is torn between his parents' struggles to carry on and the attraction of an unusual
company of players in Lambton for the holidays. With the arrival of Richard and his family, he must try
to satisfy the expectations of all and, in doing so, learn what it means to be a Darcy. Pamela Aidan has
created a touching coming-of-age novella based on characters from Jane Austen's Pride and Prejudice. A
Lesson In Honour explores love, duty, and family honour--principles that a young Fitzwilliam Darcy
learns from both of his parents as they confront a family crisis--as well as a lesson derived from
youthful indiscretion and adolescent romance that helps defiine the man Elizabeth Bennet will encounter
at the Meryton assembly many years later.
The more he tries to stay away from her, the more his obsession grows... What if...Elizabeth Bennet was
more unsuitable for Mr. Darcy than ever... Mr. Darcy is determined to find a more suitable bride. But
then he learns that Elizabeth is living in London in reduced circumstances, after her father's death
robs her of her family home... What if...Mr. Darcy can't Help himself from see king her out... He just
wants to make sure she's alright. But once he's seen her, he feels compelled to talk to her, and from
there he's unable to fight the overwhelming desire to be near her, or the ever-growing mutual attraction
that is between them... What if...Mr. Darcy's intentions were shockingly dishonorable... "[Reynolds] has
creatively blended a classic love story with a saucy romance novel." —Austenprose "Developed so well
that it made the age-old storyline new and fresh...Her writing gripped my attention and did not let
go."—The Romance Studio "The style and wit of Ms. Austen are compellingly replicated...spellbinding.
Kudos to Ms. Reynolds!" —A Reader's Respite
Every woman wants to be Elizabeth Bennet Darcy—beautiful, gracious, universally admired, strong, daring
and outspoken—a thoroughly modern woman in crinolines. And every woman will fall madly in love with Mr.
Darcy—tall, dark and handsome, a nobleman and a heartthrob whose virility is matched only by his utter
devotion to his wife. Their passion is consuming and idyllic—essentially, they can't keep their hands
off each other—through a sweeping tale of adventure and misadventure, human folly and numerous mysteries
of parentage. Hold on to your bonnets! This sexy, epic, hilarious, poignant and romantic sequel to Pride
and Prejudice goes far beyond Jane Austen.
In this imaginative retelling of Pride and Prejudice, Amanda Grange now tells the classic story through
the eyes of its compelling romantic hero, Fitzwilliam Darcy—in a series of revealing letters that casts
a sparkling new reflection on the manners and morals of the landed gentry in 19th-century England… Here,
for the first time, are the letters written by the exceedingly proud and stubborn Mr. Darcy, covering
the life-changing events that defined him—from the death of his father, to his control of his Derbyshire
estate of Pemberley to his conflicted courtship with the lively, intelligent, and delightfully willful
Elizabeth Bennet. Try as he may, he cannot deny his attraction to this woman with fine eyes, a playful
spirit, a mind of her own… and an embarrassing family that is frankly, and utterly, beneath him. But it
is Elizabeth who controls both their destinies, and whose surprises will change Darcy’s life yet again.
What if… The last man in the world she could be prevailed upon to marry…is her husband? In Jane Austen's
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Pride and Prejudice, Elizabeth Bennet tells the proud Mr. Fitzwilliam Darcy that she wouldn't marry him
if he were the last man in the world. But what if she never said the words? What if circumstances
conspired to make her accept Darcy the first time he proposes? In this installment of Abigail Reynolds's
acclaimed Pride and Prejudice Variations, Elizabeth agrees to marry Darcy against her better judgment,
setting off a chain of events that nearly brings disaster to them both… What readers are saying "A
highly original story, immensely satisfying." "Anyone who loves the story of Darcy and Elizabeth will
love this variation." "I was hooked from page one." "A refreshing new look at what might have happened
if…" "Another good book to curl up with… I never wanted to put it down."
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